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For more information log on to www.model-a-wis.com   

The official newsletter of The Wisconsin Chapter Model "A" Ford Club of America  

It is the intent of the Wisconsin Chapter to serve as a medium of exchange of ideas, information, and materials for admirers of 
the Model A Ford and Model A era fashions; to help those admirers become better acquainted; and to maintain among its 
members the spirit of good fellowship and sociality through sponsored activities including the use of the Model A and family 
participation.  



Board of Directors 2011: 
President: Mike Quam 
414-491-3191  president@model-a-wis.com  

Vice President: Dave Boucher   262-662-2273 
vicepres@model-a-wis.com 

Secretary: Dave Huenink  262-378-4216 
secretary@model-a-wis.com 

Treasurer: Paul Piotrowski 
262-513-1089  treas@model-a-wis.com 

Outdoor: Gene Taurman 
262-242-0137    outdoor@model-a-wis.com  

Indoor: Mike Yokofich 414-651-1243 
 indoor@model-a-wis.com 

Technical: Neil Besougloff  262-560-1113 
techmeet@model-a-wis.com  

Club Accessories: Mike Clinnin 414-294-0238 
sales@model-a-wis.com 

Sunshine: Steve Lewis   262-628-4587 
awards@model-a-wis.com 
 

Volunteers for 2011: 
Editor: Sue Quam 
Home-262-785-9021  msquam@wi.rr.com 
 

Webmaster: Carl Doro  
414-259-9692  Webmaster@model-a-wis.com 

Club Property: Rich Miller  
262-782-2240    richandliz@peoplepc.com 

Tool Keeper: Bill Storey  
262-338-0452 

Paid Advertising: Ed Schultz 
262-251-3043 

Distribution: Marilyn Brojanac 
262-252-4340    marilyn@rodrian.com 

Distribution: Lorraine Schultz  
262-251-3043 

Club Photographer: Barb Sonnen, Jo Lene 
Jannsen and Peter Stauber 

Video Librarian: Ron Smith 
Home-262-628-3688  

Club Historians: Art & Sue Blazek 
262-538-4474      ablazek@wi.rr.com 

Feb. 13 Era Trivia Contest - Hosts Mike & Sue Quam St. Aloysius 
Church—Gonzaga Hall, 1414 S. 93rd Street, West Allis  
See page 3 

Feb. 17 Technical Seminar - Topic: Repair what needs to be re-
paired in a Model A differential.  7:00 p.m. at Mail Truck 
Model A, 8509 S. Howell Ave. Oak Creek 

Feb. 27  Swap meet– Washington County Fairgrounds See page 4 

March  13 Ugly Sweater Contest - Indoor - Hosts: Lynn & Dennis Wag-
ner  See page 5 

April 10 Spring Start Tour - Hosts Stan & Pat Larson See page 6 

May 15 May Tour - Hosts Bob & Sandi Davisson 

May 28-30 Memorial Day Overnight Trip - Hosts Dave & Donna 
Boucher and William & Sandi Ford 

June 5 Sharon Days - Hosts Bob & Sandi Davisson 

June 12 June Tour - Hosts Ken & Cheryl Baewer 

June 18 Virginia Highlands Car Show - HOST NEEDED 

July 4 Parades: Greendale - Paul & Pat Piotrowski 
Franklin - Dave & Linda Huenink 

July 17 July Tour - Hosts Gene & Betsy Taurman 

July 29-31 Rapids Reunion - Host Eric Haban 

August 14 Annual Club Picnic - Hosts Cheryl Prochnow   
CO-HOST is NEEDED. 

Sept. 11 September Tour - HOST NEEDED 

Sept 17  Mitchell Manor Car Show - Host Dave & Linda Huenink 

Sept. 17 & 
18 

Richfield Threshree - HOST NEEDED 

Sept. 25 September Tour - Hosts Dave & Linda Huenink 

Oct. 9 Fall Tour - Hosts Marty & Jolene Jannsen 

Oct. 30 Last Outdoor Tour - HOST NEEDED 

Nov. Veterans Day Parade - Host Neil Besougloff 

Nov. 20 Waukesha Christmas Parade - Hosts Dave & Linda Huenink 

Advanced Timing 
Scheduled Events  

for 2011 
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ERA TEAM TRIVIA  
February 13, 1:30 p.m.  

 

  A plethora of categories gives all team members a chance to use their strong subject and  
ensures the useless knowledge stored away will finally be put to good use.  

Join us for an afternoon of fun!! 
 

Assemble a team with your friends and chance winning a $100.00 restaurant  
gift certificate for first place. 

Second and third place teams will also be given gift certificates. 
So brush up on your 20s and 30s history and be on a winning team! 

 
Hosted by Mike & Sue Quam 

 

Welcome to New Members: 
 

Pete Olsen of Sturtevant  
 
Tammy Peltz & KJ of Racine 
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Volunteer 
  
Let us know the time you will come to help our 46th Annual Swap be A success!   
Some of the jobs available are:  
 

    Mark vendor spaces starting at midnight until done 
 

    Checking vendors in at the outside gate starting at 4:30 a.m. until 12:00 noon 
         (If 8 people volunteered . . . we could have 4 - 2 hour shifts) 
 

     Security . . . watching entrances/exits in both buildings 
         Need coverage from 4:30 a.m. until about 1:00 p.m. 
 

     Help vendors unload vehicles in both buildings from 4:30 a.m. - 7:00 a.m. 
         (20 - 30 people would be great)  
 

    Ticket sales     7:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
 

    Put wristbands on spectators    7:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
 

    Wristband checkers at entrance to floor    7:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
 

    Clean up     2:00 p.m. - done  
 
Contact Roger & Jan Olsen  262-554-7058 to sign up.  
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March 13, 2011 
Indoor Model “A” Meeting 

 
Where: St. Aloysius Church  
 
When:  March 13, 2011 (Sunday) 
 
Time:  1:30 p.m. 
 
Activities 
Planned: UGLY SWEATER CONTEST and bring your favorite salad day. 
 
The fun starts at 1:30 p.m. and will include a bring your favorite salad day.  It can be either home-
made or store-bought.  Choose your favorite salad to share with others such as; one made with fruit, 
salad greens, pasta or potatoes.   
 
If anyone is interested in providing sweet treats, we would like a couple of members to contribute 
some no/low sugar desserts to accompany our salads and to help out some of our diabetic members.  
There will be no judging of the salads or sweet treats. 
 
UGLY SWEATER CONTEST:  We are looking for our members to wear their ugliest sweater.  
There will be a grand prize for a man’s ugly sweater and a woman’s ugly sweater.  So, dig deep in 
your closets and drawers and pick an ugly one to share a few laughs and maybe win the grand prize.   
 
This will be the last indoor meeting before tour season starts and we look forward to a great turnout 
and some good laughs……… 
 
Your hosts, 
Dennis and Lynn Wagner 
262-538-1588 
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SPRING TOUR 
APRIL 10th  2011 

 
ST. JOHN’S NORTHWESTERN  

MILITARY ACADEMY 
in 

DELAFIELD, WISCONSIN. 
We will be given a guided tour of this school and 

 the facilities.  
 

Mark your tour calendar April 10,2011 
More details in the next “Wheeling the A” 

 Questions please call the Larsons 
262-251-1655 
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3146 S. 27th St 

 
OPEN 

Monday-  
Saturday 
10:30 am  

to 
7:00 pm 

Closed  
Sunday’s 

Sunshine Report: 
 

Baby girl born to Mike and Carrie Fochs (Carrie Rozman), December 27th 
She's a new little sister for Tyler.  Kinsley Rae Fochs weighed in at 7lb-8oz and 21.5 inches.  
Lots of dark hair, cute as a button and the pride and joy of Grandpa Dave and Grandma  
Carol Rozman 
 
Stan Larson had cataract surgery. 
 
New contact info for Dan Kane is: Alexian Village, 9301 N. 76th, Room 27 in "B 
cluster. Milwaukee, WI 53223   Phone 414-357-5167 
 
Emmalyn Smith is the Spelling Bee Champion for Pershing Elementary School. 
Next she will enter the West Allis District competition. 
 
Mike & Sue Quam are grandparents for the first time to Madison Elisabeth Quam 
born January 3rd. Madison weighed in at 7lbs and 19.5 inches.   
 
 
 
If you have sunshine to report, please contact Steve Lewis   
262-628-4587or by emailing:  awards@model-a-wis.com 

Grandpa Quam 
is preparing 

Madison for the  
garage. 



Movie Rental  
It's finally winter and time to do your homework, or you'll have to go to summer school. 
(Learn about your Model A and how our club works) For a short time only (the next 12 
months) you can get 2 for 1! 
Just a deposit of $10.00 gets you not one, but 2 of our club's DVD's or VHS version tape. 
Check out the available topics in the back of our club roster. 
Limit of 4 at one time.  
So hurry for the best selection.  During the months of February, March and April. Contact Laura 
Smith for all your video rental needs. 262 391-6744. 
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From The President 
 
Welcome to another month and welcome to our new board of directors members 
Mike Clinnin, Neil Besougloff and Mike Yokofich. Thank you to our outgoing 
members Bob Davisson, Roger Olsen and Sue Quam. There is a list of our new 
board members and their positions in the inside cover of this issue of Wheeling The 
A. Since we had no interest in any of the volunteer positions they will remain the 
same for another year.  Thank you to all those volunteers for their continued service to our club. Remem-
ber to use all of the resources available from the club, if you don’t know what's available check in the 
newsletter / roster or ask someone at a meeting or activity. 
 
Thanks to the many members that have already stepped forward and set up some great events for the up-
coming season.  We have an almost full calendar already in January!  Please try to attend these events as 
they are always a great time. By the time you get this newsletter our annual banquet will be behind us and 
I’m sure it will have been another successful one. Thank you to Marty & JoLene Jannsen for hosting the 
banquet. 
 
As I write this its snowing heavily and it’s hard to believe that our first car event / tour is only 84 days 
away. I hope the snow and winter weather is far behind us at that time. I guess I can always look on the 
bright side, our cities take care of the roads quickly around here.  My brother lives outside of Atlanta and 
his city was paralyzed for a week because of snow and ice and no equipment to handle it. It’s really hard 
to believe that only hours away from us, the weather we’re so used to, can devastate other areas of the 
country.  
 
If you’re a Packer fan this is really a great time, let’s hope by the time you read this we’re all making 
plans for super bowl parties. One last thing, for those of you that haven’t heard Sue and I are now grand-
parents, we had a beautiful granddaughter born on Jan. 3rd  (see sunshine report for details). It sure is a 
joy to be a grandparent, I already told her she can learn to drive stick shift in the Model A.  
That’s all for now…. 
 
Mike Quam 
 
 
 
 



WI Chapter MAFCA Membership Meeting January 9, 2011 
 
Present: Mike Quam, Gene Taurman, Paul Piotrowski, Sue Quam, Dave Boucher, Steve 
Lewis, Roger Olsen, Dave Huenink and Bob Davisson.  
 
President Mike Quam called the meeting to order at 1:30 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Mike Q. reported that we 
have three candidates for the board of directors, they are; Neil Besougloff, Mike Clinnin, and Mike Yokofich. With that 
nominations were closed.   Mike Q. also read a thank you note from the Sussex Food Pantry, thanking the club for the 
food donations and cash we generated at the November indoor meet. 
 

Vice President – Gene Taurman: Two new member applications: Pete Olsen of Sturtevant and Tammy Peltz from 
Racine.  A motion made by Karen Sukkert and seconded by Roger Olsen to accept the new members.  
 

Secretary – Sue Quam: Motion to accept previous meeting minutes as written was made by Mike Yokofich and sec-
onded by Bob Sonnen.  To date we have 243 members renewed, 47 that have not yet paid dues.  
 
Treasurer – Paul Piotrowski: Treasurer’s report gone over.  One bill turned in for payment was for swap meet advertis-
ing. Motion to pay the bill was made by Karen Sukkert and seconded by Carl Doro.  
 

Outdoor Meet Coordinator – Dave Boucher: All touring events are filled except for two. Stan Larson will be running 
the spring start up tour on April 10th which we will tour St. Johns Military Academy in Delafield.   Cheryl Prochnow, 
Mark Ackermann & Sally Neuenschwander will run the annual picnic which will be a carnival theme, but need someone 
to take care of food and beverages. 
May 28-30 will be the Memorial Day Overnighter trip hosted by the Bouchers and the Fords.  Trip will be to Fond du Lac 
where we’ll see a private car collection and other things. Hotel price is $55.00 per night.  
Marty Jannsen is involved with the Blues Fest on Aug. 12th and they are in need of 10 Model A’s to be there. Those who 
bring their Model A will be given free admission to the fest. See Marty if interested.  
 

Indoor Meet Coordinator – Steve Lewis: Thank you to Cheryl Prochnow, Sally Neuenschwander and Mark Ackermann 
for hosting the custard social today. Thank you to Ron Schneider of Leon’s Custard for donating the custard.  Next month 
will be the era trivia contest and March will be an ugly sweater contest.  
 

Technical Seminar Coordinator – Roger Olsen: Seminar on the 20th will be on installing seatbelts in your Model A.  
February is working on a differential.  Roger has flyers for the swap meet.  See Roger or Jan Olsen to sign up to help at 
the swap meet.  This year all club members helping at the swap meet will wear a wrist band that matches those of the ven-
dors, a different color will be worn by the general public.  Rapids Reunion booklets are available, see the Olsens if you 
need one. The booklet contains info on the reunion and lists all the hotels.  Book your rooms now as they fill up quickly. 
 

Accessories & National Correspondent – Bob Davisson: Items are out on the table for sale.  Bob D and Stan Larson are 
collecting items for the silent auction at the banquet. Items for the ladies are needed. 
 
Awards and Sunshine – Dave Heunink: Mike & Carrie Fochs had a baby girl, congrats to the new grandparents Dave & 
Carol Rozman.  Mike & Sue Quam are grandparents to a baby girl.  Emmalyn Smith had an appendectomy.  Calvin Sill-
man, son of former members Tony & Karlene Sillman has surgery for an aneurism on a heart valve and is doing well.  
Dan Kane is at the Alexian Village. 
 
Old Business: Karen Sukkert asked that board of directors job descriptions be posted on the website and maybe one de-
scription a month be in the newsletter, so members know what each board position does.  
 
New Business:  A motion made by Greg Jennik and seconded by Mike Kultgen to accept Mike Yokofich, Mike Clinnin, 
and Neil Besougloff to the board of directors. Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Greg Jennik and seconded by Karen Sukkert.  2:00 p.m. 
 

Submitted by  
Sue Quam 
WI Chapter Secretary 
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Reminiscing with the Historian 
 
FIFTY YEARS AGO, 1960 - An indoor meet was held 
at Tyrolean Town House on Highway 100.  After enjoy-
ing a movie, a form was distributed to everyone to 
come up with a name for our newsletter. 
 
FORTY-FIVE YEARS AGO, 1965 - A Christmas party 
was held at Hubbard Lodge on Morris Blvd.  A puppet 
show was presented for the children and Santa passed 
out gifts. 
 
FORTY YEARS AGO, 1970 - Chuck and Marie Hick-
ling hosted the Christmas party, held at Aloysius Hall.  
Santa handed out presents to the children. 
 
THIRTY-FIVE YEARS AGO, 1975 - The Camelot 
Room at Bowlord on Burleigh St. was the setting for 
the Christmas party.  A magician entertained the chil-
dren.  A brake rebuilding seminar was held at Avenue 
Brake Shop. 
 
THIRTY YEARS AGO, 1980 - Marilyn Bartel played 
the accordion and everyone sang along at the Christmas 
party, held at the Red Carpet Lanes.  There was also a 
puppet show and Santa. 
 
TWENTY-FIVE YEARS AGO, 1985 - The Christmas 
party was held at Gonzaga Hall. 
 
TWENTY YEARS AGO, 1990 - At Gonzaga Hall, Otto 
Last helped make the Christmas party enjoyable for all. 
 
FIFTEEN YEARS AGO, 1995 - Dan and Joyce Staehle 
and Barb and Ray Wevers hosted the Christmas Party at 
St. Aloysius. 
 
TEN YEARS AGO, 2000 - We were entertained by the 
“Fabulous Fend” and Santa at the Christmas party.  The 
children brought in pictures of their pets and family 
members for the craft corner. 
 
FIVE YEARS AGO, 2005 - Mike and Sue Quam and 
Tony and Karlene Sillman hosted the Christmas party.  
Some new features this year were the white elephant 
gift exchange and special guest Oopslaw, who enter-
tained us with her stories and activities. 
 
Submitted by Art and Sue Blazek 

  Wisconsin Chapter Member  
  Al Downs 

Mail Truck Model A 

Providing all of your Model A needs 
8509 S. Howell Ave 

Oak Creek, Wi 53154 
414-762-7288 

 

We now offer shipping and Model A Service 
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The custard social on January 9 was a success and very well attended.  The Packer playoff 
game didn’t keep people away and it appeared all in attendance enjoyed the delicious Leon’s 
custard donated by Ron & Eleanor Schnieder.  The club appreciates their generous donation 
again this year. 
 
Thank you to all the people who worked in the kitchen setting up, serving, and cleaning up.  
We couldn’t have done it without you! 
 
The 1970s theme was a hit, with some members dressing the part, 
which provided even extra fun. 
 
Members brought in their pictures from the 70s which were judged 
in two categories, “Best” and “Worst”.  A total of 44 pictures were in 
the contest with many more entries in the “Best” category, so lots of 
folks must have had good memories of that era.  Cheryl Prochnow 
assembled wonderful prizes, lava lamps with coupons for Leons’s 
Custard for first place winners and baskets filled with era candies, 
die cast Gremlins, a Pacer & a Pinto (thanks to Mark Ackermann), 
clever 70s memorabilia, and Leon’s gift certificates for other place 
winners.  It was fun looking back at everyone’s lives in those pic-
tures.   The winners are listed below: 
 
“Best”      “Worst” 

1. Paul Piotrowski    1. Art Blazek 
2. Jeff Bezotte    2. Chuck Morgan 
3. Dennis Wagner 
4. Gene Engel 

 
Children’s activities included making pet rocks which were entered into a drawing for a memo-
rabilia basket. Winners were Olivia Yokofich and Alexia Powell. 
 
Era decorations and trivia on the tables were enjoyed by members.  The entertainment for the 
day was a dance duo performing the “Hustle”, a dance well known from the movie “Saturday 
Night Fever”.  Vicki Neuenschwander and Mark Haberle demonstrated dances from the 1970s 
backward to the 1940s showing how the dances evolved.   
 
The committee would like to thank everyone who helped in all 
capacities, including Deb and Steve Lewis, indoor chairpersons 
who helped us make it all happen.   
 
The committee would also like to say “thank you” to each other: 

Mark says thanks to Cheryl and Sally 
Cheryl says thanks to Sally and Mark 
Sally says thanks to Cheryl and Mark………..It was fun !                                                                  

  

Looking in the Rearview Mirror 

Dennis Wagner  
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Board of Directors Job Descriptions 

It was asked at an indoor meeting that we publish the job descriptions of the board, so members know what we do, as well as help 
them decide to run for the board. For the few next months job descriptions will be posted as room is available.   

Board of Directors Position Description 

PRESIDENT 
1. Preside over all business meetings. This includes regular (membership), special and Board of 
Directors meetings (monthly). 
2. Setup and distribute list of Board meeting dates and locations. 
3. Prepare meeting agenda for all business meetings of the membership and Board. 
4. Work with all Board and committee personnel in executing the year’s activities, tours, joint 
meets, parades, shows, etc. 
5. Work harmoniously with the publication chairman, editor and publisher. 
6. Write the Presidents’ column for the monthly chapter newsletter. 
7. Answer correspondence directed to presidents’ office with board of directors approval. 
8. Cast a vote in case of a tie vote during any business meeting. 
9. In general, govern the chapter to the benefit of all members whenever possible. 
10. Preserve chapter charters. 
11. Appoint a chairman for all volunteer positions, including a postmaster to pick up the mail at the 
post office. 
12. Abide by the guidelines of the Presidents’ job description described in the Wisconsin Chapter 
MAFCA bylaws. 
13. Retain post office box key. 
 
09/01 Updated Fred Bleidorn 
12/97 Retyped 
11/01 Retyped, Editorial Revisions 
Updated 8/09 Marty Jannsen 
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Wisconsin Chapter Board of Directors Position Description 

VICE-PRESIDENT 
1. Preside over all business meetings in the absence of the president. This includes member-
ship, special and board meetings. 
2. Act as Membership Chairman. 

2.1 Send out membership applications to those persons desiring them. 
2.2 Accept applications of prospective members. 
2.3 Contact prospective members to encourage membership in the national organiza-
tion if prospective new members did not include national dues with their application. 
2.4 Present new membership applications to the Board of Directors for their approval. 
2.5 Process new membership applications per the new membership process flow chart 
attached hereto. 
2.6 Send out a “New Membership” packet to new members or deliver it to them. 
2.7 Prepare a list of new member’s names, addresses, etc. for the editor of the newslet-
ter and for the mail label provider. 
2.8 Contact new members and welcome them to the chapter at meetings and other vari-
ous activities. 

3. Act as Publication Chairman. 
3.1 Meet with the editor to determine specific needs to upgrade both the computer hard-
ware and software used for preparation of the newsletter. An additional member or 
members who are knowledgeable in these areas may be requested to assist the vice-
president in this task. 
3.2 Meet with the editor, distribution, paid advertising sales, webmaster and photogra-
pher to plan and update coming needs and discuss problems/solutions. Suggest meet-
ings as needed. 
3.3 Determine the most cost effective and satisfactory commercial printer for printing the 
newsletter. Special attention should be given to photo images. They must be of good 
quality. Negotiate a one year or longer contract to lock in price and services at the cho-
sen printer. 

09/90, Updated Ken Fouty 
01/97, Updated Dan Kane 
12/98, Updated Robert Schaefer 
11/01, Updated, Erwin Haban 
06/09, Updated Mike Quam 
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        WISCONSIN CHAPTER - MODEL A FORD CLUB OF AMERICA      
                   EMBROIDERED MAFCA LOGO ACCESSORIES ORDER FORM 
 
To order, call Times Custom Apparel, 1-920-994-4396, M-F, 9:00 A.M. - 3:00 P.M. 
Ask the Times Printing Company switchboard operator for Times Custom Apparel. 
Inform the Order Desk that you are a member of the Wisconsin Chapter - MAFCA. 
Provide your name, address and telephone number. Times Custom Apparel will call you when 
your order is ready. At that time, mail your payment to: (Sorry, no credit card sales.) 
Times Custom Apparel 
Box 325 
100 Industrial Drive 
Random Lake, WI 53075 
  

 
                                                       ITEM COLOR SIZE QTY. ITEM 

PRICE 
TOTAL 
PRICE 

T-Shirt - Mens Lt Yellow   17.90  

T-Shirt - Ladies Lt Yellow   17.90  

Tank Top - Ladies Lt Yellow   17.50  

Golf/Polo Shirt - Unisex - No Pocket Black   27.00  

Golf/Polo Shirt - Unisex - With Pocket Black   28.00  

Golf/Polo Shirt - Unisex - No Pocket Lt Yellow   27.00  

Golf/Polo Shirt - Ladies Sleeveless Lt Yellow   29.30  

Shirt - Denim - Unisex - Long Sleeve Blue   36.90  

Sweatshirt - Adult Black   27.45  

Sweatshirt - Adult Lt Yellow   27.45  

Jacket - 3 Season - Polyester - Lined Black    41.50  

Jacket-3 Season-Polyester-Lined-Size 2XL Black   43.50  

Jacket - Winter - Satin Black   79.00  

Jacket - Winter - Satin - Sizes 2XL-3XL Black   81.00  

      

Sizes available: S - M - L - XL - 2XL. 
All items embroidered with Model A logo. 
Embroidered first name, each item, $3.00. 
Embroidered full name, each item, $5.00.  
Price includes Wis. State Sales Tax.  
UPS shipping is extra. 
 

     
 
 
 
 
(12-1-08) 



CLASSIFIED ADS: 
 

Classified ads, such as the ones seen here are free.  To place your ad please contact the editor, Sue Quam 
at 262-785-9021 or by emailing your ad to: msquam@wi.rr.com  Ads run for one month unless notified to 
run them again. 
 
FOR SALE: 1930 Model A Tudor bits & pieces; body (paint removed, bead blasted) includes doors, gas 
tank, wind shield frame; new rear fenders w/inner panels, top wood kit w/ wire, window glass, regulators, 
floor wood, seat frames, seat springs also NEW LeBaron Bonney standard interior kit, front & rear cush-
ion and backrest, panel set, headliner kit, roof kit. $3450.00  Lars Anderson 414-378-2746 
 
FOR SALE: Wooden trunks for the back of your Model A. One can be seen at Mail Truck Model A or at 
the banquet.  Call Gary  262-497-4160 
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NEED HELP WITH YOUR “A”?  QUESTIONS THAT YOU  
NEED ANSWERS TO?? 

 
Call our technical advisers :        

Wally Kaufman 262-628-3003    
Roger Olsen 262-554-7058   

Mike Brojanac 262-252-4340 

Please send all Wisconsin Chapter  
Correspondence to: 

Wisc. Chapter MAFCA 
PO Box 26006 

Wauwatosa, WI 53226-0006 
 

For Monthly Paid Advertisements 
 contact: 

Ed Schultz 
N83W15288 Manhattan Drive 
Menomonee Falls, WI  53051 

Phone: 262-251-3043 

OUTDOOR MEET ADVISORY TEAM 
For help in running an event call: 

Jim Kummer 262-895-2897 
Stan Larson 262-251-1655 

Dave Boucher 262-662-2273 

IF YOU HAVE A CHANGE OF ADDRESS, PLEASE CONTACT THE 
CLUB SECRETARY SO RECORDS CAN BE UPDATED AND THERE IS 

NO DELAY IN GETTING YOUR NEWSLETTER. 



Send To: 
Dave Boucher 

Vice President/New Member 
Chairperson 

Wisconsin Chapter, MAFCA 
PO Box 26006 

Wauwatosa, WI 53226-0006 
Phone 262-662-2273 
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Wheeling the “A” 

Wisconsin Chapter MAFCA 
Marilyn Brojanac, Distribution 
N61 W15975 Beechwood Dr. 
Menomonee Falls. WI 53051 
 
 
 

Address Service Requested 

 

New Membership Application 
 

Name_______________________________________________________ __ Date__________________________ 
 
Address__________________________________________________________________ ____________________ 
 
City_________________________________________ State______________________  Zip__________________ 
 
Phone(_____)___________________ E-Mail________________________________________________________ 
 
Child or Children's names____________________________________________________________ 
 
Model A’s____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Send my newsletter via email______    or   US MAIL________ 
 

Dues for 2010 for the Wisconsin Chapter, MAFCA:  
Receiving the newsletter & roster via the internet is $20.00   
To receive the newsletter and the roster via the US Mail (first class) the  
dues are $30.00   New member applications are approved at the  
monthly Board of Directors meeting, which is the second 
Saturday of the month.  You will receive a welcome letter upon 
approval. Dues include membership only in the  
Wis. Chapter MAFCA until the end of the current calendar year. 
Make checks payable to Wis. Chapter MAFCA 
The Wisconsin Chapter MAFCA, Inc. recommends that you consider  
joining the National Model A Ford Club of America with the  
additional dues of $40.00 payable to them.   
Subject to change by National MAFCA and /or Wisconsin Chapter.  
 


